
FAYETTEVILLE STATE UNIVERSITY 
 

MINUTES 
STAFF SENATE MEETING 

J.C. Jones Board Room, 2nd Floor, Charles Chesnutt Library 
Thursday, January 18, 2018 

2:00 p.m. 
 
 
The FSU Staff Senate convened on Thursday, January 18, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. in the J.C. 
Jones Board Room, in the Charles Chesnutt Library.  Vice President Arnescia Moody 
called the meeting to order at 2:13 p.m. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
The following were in attendance:  Arnescia Moody, Briana Murrell, Tammiika Frowner, 
Roni D. Stearns, Michelle Saunders 
 
MINUTES 
 
The minutes were not approved because a quorum was not present. 
 
 
DR. YOUNG’S REPORT 
 
Provost Dr. Jon Young stated that staff development was a focus and asked how we 
can incentivize employees for participating in training efforts presented on campus. He 
stated he will follow up on limitations with access to digital measures.  
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
BYLAWS COMMITTEE  
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
ELECTION COMMITTEE 
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
COMPUTER LOAN PROGRAM COMMITTEE 
NO REPORT GIVEN 



 
HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE  
A request for $1000 is being made. All supplies have been used and an order is 
needed. The committee is looking for what can be added from various departments on 
campus for NEO welcome gifts. Cost of items is of concern 
 
EVENTS PLANNING 
All hands on deck for Events Planning in preparation for Staff Appreciation Week.  
 
 
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
 
MR. & MS. STAFF  
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
BUDGET REPORT 
NO REPORT GIVEN 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Michelle Saunders presented a Valentine’s Day fundraising idea to set up a table at the 
Ball in Pink Basketball game and sell candy-grams. The grams would be a stemmed 
glass filled with candy. If we sell any additional snacks, pre-approval must be given from 
Aramark. Please email Michelle Saunders with fundraising ideas. A suggestion to do 
shout-outs for $1.00 at the game before half-time at the men’s game was also 
presented. Volunteers would be needed to package the candy grams. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:59 PM. 


